

4 April 2023

To:

PARENTS AND GUARDIANS ASSOCIATION OF

THE MODEL JUNIOR HIGH SCHOOL OF EVANGELICAL SCHOOL OF SMYRNA

Dear All,

I am writing to express my heartfelt thanks for your generous donations to assist the victims of the recent earthquake disaster in Turkey. Your contribution to the relief effort will help to make a positive impact in the lives of those affected by this tragedy.

The earthquake has caused widespread damage and devastation, leaving many families without homes, food, or even basic necessities. Your compassionate response to this crisis is a shining example of the good that can be done when businesses and individuals come together for a common cause.

Your kindness and generosity will make a significant difference in the lives of those impacted by this disaster.

Once again, please accept my sincere thanks for your support. It is reassuring to know that there are institutions like yours that are committed to making a difference in the world.

With gratitude,

Mustafa SOMUNCU

Consul General of Türkiye in Athens-Piraeus

Tel: +30 210 67 29 836 Fax: +30 210 67 76 430